
  

July 16, 2021 

 

The province no longer limits the number of indoor/in-room visitors, 

but only 2 visitors per resident can visit indoors at any one time due to 

the need to provide for social distancing. 

Please contact Strathmere Lodge to add names to our authorized 

indoor visitors list. Only those on our authorized list of indoor visitors 

will be permitted entry. 

All indoor visitors must submit to COVID testing done at Strathmere 

Lodge, unless proof of full vaccination is provided. 

The province has also expanded the number of General Visitors who 

may visit outdoors. Each resident may now have up to 10 General 

Visitors visit outdoors at any one time, providing for social distancing. 

General Visitors wanting to visit outdoors must still book an 

appointment by contacting Strathmere Lodge at extension 6216. 

Please contact Strathmere Lodge with any questions about Visiting. 

 

 

 


